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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

On Thursday 10th October is Hello Yellow Day. Every year, 
thousands of schools, companies and communities come 
together to make World Mental Health Day that little bit 
brighter by wearing something yellow and donating to 
YoungMinds and this year, we are excited to be taking part 
ourselves. 

The easiest way to get involved is to wear yellow and bright 
clothes on the above date for a donation of a £1.  

We will be taking part in different challenges all based around 
‘Yellow’ so look out for some photographs on Class DOJO and 
the school Facebook page on the day. There will also be a cake 
stall and tuck shop.  

This is an amazing charity which was highlighted to school by 
one of our parents. If you have a charity close to your heart, 
please speak to us and we will see what we can do as a school 
and community together. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

      

The Brambles Team 
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